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A NEW BABY GIRL
Congratulations to Rachel (Junior School Teacher) and Joey Stockinger as they
welcomed their little girl, Vienna Lalitha-Marie just before Easter.

Mum and bub are doing very well! 

We wish them well and God’s blessings as they navigate this new chapter of parenthood with
Vienna.

Praise God from whom all blessings flow!
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